
Public Notice 
 

 
Property Assessment Roll 
 
Notice is given that the three-year property assessment roll of the city of 
Montréal, in effect in fiscal 2011, 2012 and 2013, was filed in my office on 
September 15, 2010. 
 
The property assessment roll of the city of Montréal may be consulted at city hall, 
at service counters of the city of Montréal and at regional offices of the Direction 
de l’évaluation foncière during regular office hours, or on Internet 
(ville.montreal.qc.ca/evalweb). 
 
Any person having an interest in contesting the correctness, existence or absence 
of an entry on the property assessment roll of the city of Montréal relating to a 
unit of assessment, may file an application for administrative review in 
accordance with division I of section X of the Act respecting municipal taxation 
(R.S.Q., chapter F-2.1).  
 
To be admissible, applications for administrative review must meet the 
following conditions: 
 
• Be filed before May 1, 2011. 
 
• Be submitted on the prescribed form available at the addresses below and at 

any service counter of the city of Montréal. 
 
• Include the amount under the By-law concerning fees of the urban 

agglomeration of Montréal (Fiscal 2010) (RCG 10-006), adopted by the urban 
agglomeration of Montréal council and applicable to the unit of assessment 
covered by the application. 

 
• Be filed in person with the Direction de l’évaluation foncière of the city of 

Montréal, at the addresses below, Monday through Friday, from 9 a.m. to noon 
and 1 to 4 p.m.:  
255, boul. Crémazie Est, 6e étage 
Montréal (Québec) 
7101, rue Jean-Talon Est, bureau 1110 
Anjou (Québec) 
1868, boul. des Sources, bureau 500 
Pointe-Claire (Québec) 

 
or sent by registered mail to: 
Direction de l’évaluation foncière 
Ville de Montréal 
255, boul. Crémazie Est, 6e étage 
Montréal, QC  H2M 1M2 

 
Information:  514 280-3825 
 
Montréal, September 29, 2010 
 
Me Yves Saindon 
City Clerk 
 
 


